
Corby Business Academy  
 

COVID-19 updates and notification 
 

4th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to provide you with an update on the agreed arrangements for the Unit Provision return to 

Corby Business Academy this week.  Whilst our ambition was to fully open, we now however need to 

operate in accordance to the Key Worker and Vulnerable criteria. 
 

From Tuesday 5th January we will be open and offer support for critical worker families and those that 

Corby Business Academy or the Local Authority deem to be vulnerable.  A member of staff will contact you 

if your child is deemed to be vulnerable. 
 

Critical workers are defined as: 

•             Health and social care 

•             Education and childcare 

•             Key public services 

•             Local and national government 

•             Food and other necessary goods 

•             Public safety and national security 

•             Transport and border 

•             Utilities, communication and financial services 
 

If you consider yourself a critical worker and have not spoken us about your child attending this provision 

please email one of the Unit Leadership Team: 

 

Claire Robinson, Unit Manager claire.robinson@corbybusinessacademy.org  

Caren Brown, Assistant Unit Manager caren.brown@corbybusinessacademy.org  

Clare Judge, Assistant Unit Manager clare.judge@corbybusinessacademy.org 

 
Students will be sent remote learning via their email from Tuesday 5th January.  You will receive further 

communication about this outlining the timetable for each group. 

 

We remain committed to ensuring we offer a safe environment for staff and students.  We are working 

closely with the staff team to manage these risks as effectively as possible.  Unfortunately, we are unable to 

predict how the local and national picture with regard to Covid-19 will change and will therefore be in 

correspondence with you by the end of the week with an update moving forward. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C. Robinson 

Unit Manager 
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